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Parent Council 

 

Please come along to our first meeting of the Parents’ Voice group of the new session in the High 

school on Monday 15th September 6.30pm-7.30pm. This is your chance to find out more about what 

is happening in your young one’s school, ask questions or just listen, no pressure. Our first meeting of 

this session is in the school. Parent council is for all parents and carers who want to be involved.  

 

 

 

What is the role of the Parent Council? 

 

The Parent Council helps to create an environment where 

all parents know that their views matter, and where they 

feel confident and comfortable putting them forward. They 

work on behalf of all parents to discuss educational 

matters that are of importance to all. They do not get 

involved in individual circumstances relating to children or 

staff in the school. 

Curriculum Evening for Parents  - Reminder 

 

We would like to welcome all our parents, carers and young people to our annual BGE (Broad General 

Education) Curriculum Evening on Tuesday 9th September, between 4.30pm and 6pm. This focus is on 

the curriculum and work of S1, S2 and S3 pupils, but all are very welcome to come and see us. 

 

Some of our new additional uniform items - the house colours t shirts that our pupils have been asking 

for - will be on display; The canteen will have samples of the food they serve to try; and the Senior 

Leadership Team and the Pastoral Care and Support teachers will be on hand. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We hope that this provides you with some information about the importance of pupils attending school 

as much as they can. We understand that personal circumstances can result in poor attendance or 

regular late coming for your child and are sympathetic to this. If this is the case, please don’t hesitate 

to contact us and we will work together with you in the best interest of your child. Some of the things 

we can do to support attendance include: 

 

➢ Early identification from classroom teachers where attendance is having a detrimental 
impact on a pupil  

➢ Regular tracking of attendance and proactive contact with pupils and parents (via phone 
call or letter) to support attendance  

➢ Tracking pupil wellbeing three times per year and having conversations with pupils that 
raise concerns  

➢ Aiming to provide alternative curriculum options for pupils struggling to access all 
mainstream classes  

➢ Enhanced planning and coordination of support for pupils struggling with attendance  
➢ Working closely with the Local Authority to provide targeted support where appropriate  
➢ Termly attendance reports being sent to all parents 

 

 

Reporting Absence  

If you child is going to be absent it is important that we know. Please inform us by either:  

• Calling the School Office on 01356237100 – please leave a voicemail  

• Emailing the school at: brechinhigh@angusschools.org.uk  

 

Attendance   

 

Last week, we shared information about attendance and how this can impact on attainment in S4. Below 

you will find information about how attendance influenced attainment in S5/6 in 2024/25. As you can 

see below, lower attendance statistics lower the number of Higher passes that pupils can achieve. The 

higher a pupil’s attendance, the more they are likely to reach their potential. 

 

mailto:brechinhigh@angusschools.org.uk

